
Daughters of Israel

Annual110th

M E E T I N G

Honoring Outgoing Officers

Welcoming Incoming Officers

James Gurland President

David Silverstein President Designate

Susan Hammer Vice President

Jodi Silbermann Vice President

Richard Slutzky Vice President

Bart Schneiderman Treasurer

Natalie Peck Secretary

Ellen Wagenberg Assistant Secretary

Susan Grosser  Executive Vice President

Judy Feinberg Women’s League Co-President

Honey Miller Women’s League Co-President

David Silverstein President

Jason Halper Vice President

Susan Hammer Vice President

Bart Schneiderman Vice President

Jodi Silbermann Vice President

Michael Barabander Treasurer

Richard Ross Secretary

Ellen Wagenberg Secretary

Susan Grosser Executive Vice President

Judy Feinberg Women’s League Co-President

Honey Miller Women’s League Co-President



Installation of 
 David Silverstein
 Incoming President

Special Tributes to:
 Thomas Cava, MD
 Consulting Director of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation
 Christina Davitt, Nurse Practitioner
 15+ years as DOI evening and weekend NP
 Audrey Radin, MD
 Medical Director, Barnabas Health/VNA Health Group Hospice and Palliative Care Center

Installation of Officers and Board Members
 
Annual Meeting Committee
Marsha Fiske and Bart Schneiderman, Event Co-Chairs
Susan Hammer, Jodi Silbermann, Stacy Sulman     

The Officers and Board of Governors of Daughters of Israel
cordially invite you to attend the 110th Annual Meeting

Monday, June 12, 2017

Cocktails & Dinner Buffet, 6:00-7:30 pm
Installation & Dessert, 7:30 pm
$100 per person couvert

Dietary Laws Observed

Crystal Plaza
305 West Northfield Avenue
Livingston, NJ 07039

www.daughtersofIsrael.org

Honoring James Gurland
President 2014-2017


